
 
 
 

News 
June 30 2023 

Notice of Website Renewal 
 
 
Thank you for visiting our website. 
The website has been renewed effective June 30, 2023. 
 
In this renewal, we renewed the entire site design and layout to create a more user-friendly 
website for everyone, and built an environment that is easy to view from smartphones and 
tablets, not to mention PC terminals. 
In addition, ESG-related items have been expanded, and by dividing pages by category, 
we have created a page structure that allows users to more quickly find the information 
they want to search for and a layout that is easy to read when printed. 
 
We will continue to focus on expanding the functionality and content of our website to 
provide you with useful information. 
 
 


